
 
 
Daily Prayer 
In your daily prayers, please remember 
 

●​ Lynne,Stuart, Alan and Clarice, Claire and Glenys - members 
of our church family unable to join us through ill health. 

●​ Anyone known to us who has had, or is waiting for,  
           hospital appointments or treatment of any kind. 

●​ Our sister churches in Oakwood and Sinfin Moor, their 
ministers and the members of their congregation. 

●​ The residents of Breedon Avenue, Sherwood Avenue and 
Charnwood Avenue. 

 
Dates for your diary 
 6-10-25​ Stewards Meeting 
6-10-25​ Evening Fellowship Group 
 7-10-25​ Church Council meeting 
14-10-25​ Afternoon Fellowship Group 
15-10-25​ Prayer Meeting 
 6-12-25​ Newmount Brass Concert 
 8-12-25​ Experience Christmas Week 
 
Weekend at The Hayes 
Due to a change in circumstances, there is still one room available for the 
Church Weekend at The Hayes. The dates are Friday 27th February to 
Sunday 1st March. If you would like to join this time of teaching and 
fellowship then please see Barbara Daniels as soon as possible. 
 
Newmount Brass Christmas Concert 
The Newmount Brass Band Christmas Concert is to be 
reinstated this year and will be held on Saturday 6th December 
commencing at 7pm. The tickets will be £6-00 each and will be 
available shortly. This has been a very popular event in the past 
and it is hoped that it will be again this year. It is open to anyone 
so please spread the word and invite your neighbours, family & 
friends to what should be a wonderful evening. 
 

 
Preaching Series 
Beginning next week there will be a 4 week preaching series based 
on the book of James. The preachers for those 4 weeks will be:- 
12th Oct - Rev Dr Jacky Quarmby, 19th Oct - Mr Andrew Cokayne, 
26th - Rev Dr Jacky Quarmby and 2nd Nov - Mrs Hilary Lamont. 
 
Great news! 
The Circuit has extended Jacky’s appointment until August 
2028. 
 
Prayer Meeting 
The prayer meeting for October will be on Wednesday 15th Oct. 
at 7pm at church.  
 
Chellaston Methodist Church 
Everyone is invited to join the fellowship as they share in their 
final act of worship at Chellaston Methodist Church. It will be a 
United Service, at 3pm on Sunday 28th September. The service 
will be led by Revd Jacky Quarmby, with the Anglican Vicar, Revd 
Simon Drew, preaching. There will be tea afterwards. 
 
Experience Christmas 
The dates for Experience Christmas, this year, will be 8th - 12th 
December. Sue has already begun to invite the various schools 
and it is hoped that there will be children booked in on each day. 
Please try to keep as many of the days available as you can, so 
that there are plenty of volunteers to tell the children about the 
real meaning of Christmas. 
 
Due to unavoidable circumstances there 
will be no notices next week. 
 

 



 
 
Contact Us 
Newmount Methodist Church, Blagreaves Lane, Littleover,​
Derby DE23 1PS 
 
Minister: Rev Dr Jacky Quarmby 
Tel: 01332 763593  
revjacky@newmount.net 
 
Stewards: Ruth Croft Tel: 01332 701027 
ruth.croft@newmount.net 
Jane Smith Tel: 07704 060114 
Andy Cokayne Tel: 07967 669233 
 
Children & Families Worker: Sue Muessig 
Tel: 07786 751846 susan@newmount.net 
 
Room Hire: Moira Allen 
Tel: 01332 769957 
 
News sheet: 
news@newmount.net or 07704 060114 by 8pm Wednesday 
 
Website: newmount.net   
Find us on facebook.com/newmountmethodist 
 
This  news sheet is also available on our website or by email. 
Contact news@newmount.net for more information. 
 
To start a message on our prayer chain, please contact any of 
these people - Stuart & Ann 768159, Ottmar & Janice 343710,  

Ruth 701027 or ruth.croft@newmount.net 

    
    Newmount News 
 
 
     ​ ​  Today -  5th Oct 2025 

     
         
​ 10.30 am​       Harvest Celebration led by  

                          Andy Cokayne & Sue Muessig 
 

​                                  

​  
 

  Next Sunday - 12th Oct        
 
 

10.30 am​      Service led by Rev Dr Jacky Quarmby 

​ ​ ​         (1st in the series on James) 
 
 
 

 In addition a short weekly devotion can be found in the  
                                  Sharing Our Faith section of newmount.news 
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